
   
 
 
 
 

COUNCIL OF UNIVERSITY SYSTEM PRESIDENTS  
Notes from May 6, 2013 Meeting 

 
 

 
1. Leadership change in the Governor's Office.  Chancellor Kirwan 

briefed the presidents on the changes in the Chief of Staff position 
in the Governor’s office.  
 

2. Capital budget workshop.  Chancellor Kirwan and Mr. Vivona 
briefed the presidents on the upcoming capital budget workshop.  

 
3. July 5, 2013 - Administrative leave day.  Chancellor Kirwan reported 

that the State of Maryland was providing employees with a holiday 
on July 5 and the presidents discussed options for their institution 
with regard to this additional holiday. 

 
4. Entrepreneur of the Year Event.  Chancellor Kirwan reported that 

the first USM BOR Entrepreneur of the Year event is being held on 
Tuesday, May 14 at UB. 

 
5. Union Service fees.  Mr. Vivona briefed the presidents on the status 

of union service fees. 
 
6. Election of CUSP Chair for FY 2014.  The Chair appointed Presidents 

Boesch, Bogomolny, and Hrabowski to identify candidates for Chair 
of CUSP for FY 2014.   

 
 


